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Board of Governors to vote on budget for FY2014-15 
Audio replay of the meeting available on YouTube 

 
The American Numismatic Association Board of Governors will hold a special meeting via 
teleconference on Thursday, Oct. 30, at approximately 5 p.m. Mountain Daylight Time to 
hear discussion and vote on the proposed budget for fiscal year 2014-15. The board will also 
hold an executive session just prior to the open session that starts at 4 p.m. 
 
ANA members and media who wish to participate in the call should email a request 
to pr@money.org to receive the call-in information. There will be a five-minute recess 
between the executive session and the open session, and those media members and ANA 
members who wish to participate in the open session teleconference will receive the call-in 
info via email during the recess.  
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available online at Money.org/financial-reports. Minutes 
from the meeting will be published in a future issue of The Numismatist.  
 
An audio replay of the meeting will be available after the session ends on the 
ANA’s YouTube channel. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and collect money and related 
items. The ANA helps its 26,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. For more information. 

 


